DeAngeIis, Joe

From: Estep, Arden (OTDA) <Arden.Estep@otda.ny.gov>
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 12:01 PM

To: McClave, Michele

Cc: DeAngelis, Joe

Subject: Albany's ERAP Allocation

Dear Commissioner McClave;
OTDA has reserved $375,000 for Albany’s ERAP 2 allocation. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Arden Estep
Program Manager, Bureau of Housing & Support Services

Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance
40 North Pearl Street, Albany, NY 12243
518.473.0408 | arden.estep@otda.ny.gov
www.otda.ny.gov
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